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  besides 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same
as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- {besides},
finally, furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  finally 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same
as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
{finally}, furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  from 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, ({from}) henceforth, moreover, now, + it remaineth,
then.[ql

  from 3064 # loipou {loy-poo'}; genitive case singular of the
same as 3062; remaining time: -- {from} henceforth.[ql

  furthermore 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the
same as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
finally, {furthermore}, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  henceforth 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the
same as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
finally, furthermore, (from) {henceforth}, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  henceforth 3064 # loipou {loy-poo'}; genitive case singular of
the same as 3062; remaining time: -- from {henceforth}.[ql

  it 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + {it} remaineth,
then.[ql

  moreover 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same
as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, {moreover}, now, + it remaineth,
then.[ql

  now 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, {now}, + it remaineth,
then.[ql

  other 3062 # loipoy {loy-poy'}; masculine plural of a
derivative of 3007; remaining ones: -- {other}, which remain,
remnant, residue, rest.[ql

  remain 3062 # loipoy {loy-poy'}; masculine plural of a
derivative of 3007; remaining ones: -- other, which {remain},
remnant, residue, rest.[ql

  remaineth 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the
same as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
finally, furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
{remaineth}, then.[ql

  remnant 3062 # loipoy {loy-poy'}; masculine plural of a
derivative of 3007; remaining ones: -- other, which remain,
{remnant}, residue, rest.[ql

  residue 2645 # kataloipos {kat-al'-oy-pos}; from 2596 and 3062;
 left down (behind), i.e remaining (plural the rest): --
{residue}.[ql

  residue 3062 # loipoy {loy-poy'}; masculine plural of a
derivative of 3007; remaining ones: -- other, which remain,
remnant, {residue}, rest.[ql

  rest 1954 # epiloipos {ep-il'-oy-pos}; from 1909 and 3062;
left over, i.e. remaining: -- {rest}.[ql

  rest 3062 # loipoy {loy-poy'}; masculine plural of a
derivative of 3007; remaining ones: -- other, which remain,
remnant, residue, {rest}.[ql

  then 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it remaineth,
{then}.[ql

  which 3062 # loipoy {loy-poy'}; masculine plural of a
derivative of 3007; remaining ones: -- other, {which} remain,
remnant, residue, rest.[ql
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